
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
MEDIA ALERT 

 
HANDOVER OF (BALER) WASTE COMPACTING MACHINE 

 
Effective waste management is the centrepiece of prudent environmental management. Good 
waste management follows primarily the 3Rs: Reduce, Re-use and Recycle; as well as avoiding 
illegal dumping and littering. Establishment of buy back centres where waste is sorted in different 
categories provides a platform for waste pickers and waste collection administrators to turn 
waste management, particularly waste recycling into a lucrative and viable economic activity. 
   
Shokoma Trading Enterprise in Kutlawanong, and Charma Recyclers in Bloemfontein will see 
their efforts rewarded by Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and 
Environmental Affairs when they will be receiving baler machines on the 15 June 2016. The 
baler machines assist in compressing waste and giving it more weight at the collection point.  
 
The details of the handover are as follows: 
 
Date: 15 June 2016 
Venue: Lynchfield (Bloemfontein) 
Time: 9H00 
 
The media is invited. 
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Issued by: Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and 
Environmental Affairs. For more information please contact: Kagisho Leteane or 
Lebogang Maloale at leteanek@detea.fs.gov.za 051 400 9631/0736140268 or 
maloalel@detea.fs.gov.za 051 400 9550 
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